President Aleksander Kwasniewski
Kancelaria Prezydenta RP

ul. Wiejska 10

00-902 Warszawa

September 1, 1999
Dear President Kwasniewski,

I would sincerely like to thank you for your honorary patronage of my permanent installation, Shrine for an
Anonymous Victim, at the Majdanek State Museum. I am honored to have received such support in my effort to
create a lasting contribution to Poland and the memories of the victims of the holocaust.

I would also like to extend my gratitude to Secretary of State Ryszard Kalisz, Marek Ungier, Marek Dukaczewski,
Sylweriusz Krolak, Andrzej Dorsz, and my personal friend, Stefan Kozak.

Your letter addressing this event was appreciated and poignant. I hope this project will help to transform the area
for future generations and realize the aims of the former inmates of the camp who desired to build a Temple of
Peace on this sacred ground. It was unfortunate that we were unable to see one another while I was visiting
Secretary of State Ryszard Kalisz in Warsaw. I hope the occasion arises were I may have the opportunity to express
my gratitude in person.

Sincerely,
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Tadeusz Myslowski

P.S. I am pleased to inform you of my involvement in an international-ecological project taking place in Japan
beginning in June 2000. Iam happy to be representing Poland at the Echigo-Tsumari Art Triennial.
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